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Traffic Alert: Nighttime Lane Closure on I-26  
Project website: https://www.palmettocommerceinterchange.com/ 
 
Crews will close a lane on I-26 eastbound on Friday, August 18 from 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. The lane closure will be between 
the Ashley Phosphate and University Boulevard exits. Crews will be installing signage for the Palmetto Interchange 
Project. Drivers are asked to slow down and be extra careful in the area. All work is weather permitting.  
 
The new interchange will provide access to existing and planned developments directly from I-26. It also includes a 10-
foot shared multiuse path that will improve mobility and accessibility options for the surrounding communities by providing 
connectivity between Weber Boulevard and Otranto Road. The project is scheduled to be substantially complete by the 
end of 2025 and fully complete in early 2026.  
 
 

 
----------- 

In keeping with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), those needing assistance should contact Charleston County at 
(843) 202-6917 during regular business hours 

 
 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 

      

- written by the Public Information Office - 

 

mailto:kbarlow@charlestoncounty.org
https://www.palmettocommerceinterchange.com/
http://www.charlestoncounty.org/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Charleston-County-Government/474878989220753
https://twitter.com/ChasCountyGov
http://instagram.com/chascountygov
http://www.youtube.com/user/charlestoncountygov

